
Save the NEW Date!!

   

   4 T H  A N N U A L  

  G O L F  T O U R N A M E N T

 

   T H E  C L U B  A T  H O K U L I ' A  

•    7  D E C E M B E R  2 0 2 0    •



 

Aloha, 

The Hawaii Chapter continues to support the bleeding disorders

community with reliable information, programs and services. This

support includes education, advocacy, financial assistance,

scholarships and updates on COVID-19 and how it specifically

impacts the bleeding disorders community. In order to assist

with the control of, and decrease risk, the chapter has MOVED

our tournament to December 7th, 2020.

 

We realize this is a difficult time for everyone, however your

favorable consideration and continued support are greatly

appreciated, so that we are able to continue to support

community assistance programs.   

Well Wishes to everyone!!

 
www.HawaiiNHF.org *Calendar* / 8087825506 / HawaiiGolf@Hemophilia.org


